
Today is a busy day and the internet at school will be going off at 3pm hence why the 
weekly update is a bit early. 
 
Sports day!  You will have had an email with all the times for both events.  You are welcome 
to join us.  Please be aware that you will not be able to come onto the Muga pitch but you 
will be able to follow your children round by the fence line.  We will open the top gate to 
allow this to happen.  We will be reminding all the children of our school values at an event 
this this and we need to remember that our school values should be also be modelled by all 
the adults as well.   We must all be kind, safe, responsible and determined to have a great 
day.  Please remember to apply sun screen and sun hats before the children come to school 
and make sure they have a full water bottle with them.  It is always a great day.  Also no 
dogs please in the playground.  The PTA will be selling teas and coffees at the front door for 
those who would like.  All money raised will go into the PTA fund and funds events like last 
Friday's celebration. 
 
Yesterday there was another incident where a child was dropped off at the top gate in an 
unsafe manner.  This person stopped partially over the pedestrian crossing and then 
proceeded to reverse over it.  This is not acceptable.  We do not have a drop off zone at this 
school and nobody should be coming into the school area unless they are nursery or have a 
blue disabled badge.  The rules are there to keep all of our children safe but there a few 
people who think they don't apply to them.  Can I ask you again to make sure that whoever 
picks up your children know this as when challenged people will often say they didn't know 
as they are a relative or child minder? 
 
Friday and Monday are holidays so the school and EYC will be closed. 
 
Our P7 Rotary team did extremely well this week in a competition at Holy Family and came 
second in the quiz.  A well done to all of them. 
 
Our Football Team also had a great tournament on Tuesday at the Jim McNairn and two of 
the teams managed to get through to the Gold round and the other team managed to win 
the silver division.  Mr Hannah was very proud of them all. 
 
We have a few more busy weeks until the end of term and some children will start to get 
anxious about next year and changes of teachers and stages.  Keep talking with your 
children.  When the adults around them are secure and show confident then the children 
feel secure and confident too.   

Dates for this term 

25th May Sports Day P1-4 morning, P5-7 afternoon 

26th and 29th May - May holiday 

1st & 2nd June P7 transition visits to Lenzie Academy 

2nd June - P7 Disco at Academy 

5th June P5a and P4b assemblies 

7th June P7 Careers Day 



7th June Pre-Entrant Day 1 for new P1s 

8th June P2B football block starts 

8th June PTA discos 

12th June - P5c and P4c assemblies 

12th June - Parent Council Meeting 

12th June Possibility of a P7 football match 

14th June Pre-Entrant Day 2 for new P1s 

23rd June - P7 Leavers assembly 

26th June - Final reports due out 

28th June - Last day of school 1pm finish 

 


